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Contact: Austin L. Nibbs, CPA, CGMA 
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Bus.:  340.776.7703 •Fax:  776.4499 
 

 
GERS ANNUAL INVESTMENT MANAGERS MEETING 

 
 

ST. CROIX, VI – 

 
The Administrator/CEO of the Government Employees’ Retirement System has announced that the 

next annual meeting with the GERS investment managers will be held Wednesday, March 1 and 

Thursday, March 2, 2017 beginning at 9:00 a.m. each day. Meetings will be held at the Renaissance 

Carambola Beach Resort and Spa located at Estate Davis Bay, St. Croix, Virgin Islands. 
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